Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2011 10:31 AM

To: Katherine Brandt (Katherine.Brandt@arcadis-us.com); 'rklg@chevron.com'
Subject: Sample reduction

Kathy,

Thanks for getting back to me so soon. Shell will continue analysis for MTBE but reduce analysis for other oxygenates
at the adjacent station. | looked over the analysis that is performed at the RO450 site and it appears that Chevron can
discontinue analysis for ethanol as the station no longer has USTs.

Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Pky.

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510-639-1287

Fax: 510-337-9335

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




